
 

                                                                                        Πειραιάς, 02/5/2023 

 

 
Clarifications Νο1  

Regarding the invitation for the establishment of Contractor’s Register of suppliers for 

services of project manager and designer (PMD).  

 

 

Question 1 :    

Par. 3.3.a. of the Call for EoI:  

The accumulated construction budget of projects for the role of the Technical Advisor/ DPM/ 

Construction Supervision is more than 250,000,000 Euros, and the average participation 

percentage exceeds 50%. Please clarify if that is sufficient? 

 

 
ANSWER 1: 

It is clarified that having more than 250,000,000 Euros in accumulated construction budget of 

projects in which the average participation percentage exceeds 50%,  is sufficient,  given that 

at least one (1) of the above mentioned projects has a construction budget of no less than fifty 

million euros (€50,000,000.00). 

 
 

 

Regarding the invitation for the establishment of Contractor’s Register of suppliers for services 

of project manager and designer (PMD) an extension for the expression of interest has been 

granted until 17th of May 2023, at 12:00. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Please visit regularly PPA SA website in order to be promptly informed about the above 

mentioned tender.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                      ΤΜΗΜΑ ΠΡΟΜΗΘΕΙΩΝ  


